
BIRTHDAY BOOK CLUB 
 

Donating a Birthday Book is a wonderful way to 
celebrate your child’s birthday and benefit the school 
library at the same time! To participate, return this form 
with $20 to the Business Office before your child’s 
birthday month. The librarian will help your child select 
a book from the Birthday Box at the library (requests 
are not available). The library will commemorate that 
book with a special personalized label celebrating your 
child’s birthday. The book will then be presented to 
your child during Chapel. After 2 weeks, please be sure 
that your child has returned that book to the library so 
that their friends can read it too!  
 
Thank you for your participation and support! 
 
NAME_______________________________________________________ 
 
DATE OF BIRTH___________________________________________ 
 
GRADE__________     TEACHER_____________________________ 
 
 
Library Use 
 
BOOK__________________________________________ 
 
PAID CASH / CHECK_________________________________________  
 
BOOKPLATE____________ 


